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I have lived in West Salem for most of my life and I have watched the congestion 

across the bridges get heavier as the years have gone by. We desperately need a 

third bridge to alleviate this problem and the longer we wait, this problem becomes 

worse. If not for us we need to at least think of future generations. Thanks for your 

time.  


